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26th April 2019
Dear Parents and Carers,






                   
A warm welcome back to school for the start of the Summer Term. It was great to see lots of Littletown pupils out and about around East Devon over the holiday and good to see the children return to school smiling and rested for another busy term. As what has now become usual our term started with ACE assemblies on Tuesday with 42 children recognised for their Attitude, Commitment and Effort over the last half term and 14 children taking a shield home to display in their house for this half term. Many thanks again to all the parents who attended and to the teachers for speaking so well about the children. 
Also on Tuesday, 6JF visited Honiton Community College to explore their own DNA to start their Darwin’s Delights’ topic.  3RB/GH visited Adelaide lodge where they did word searches and puzzles with the residents. Today Reception children have their trip to Paignton Zoo where they will have a great time despite the weather!  Thanks to all parents who have assisted us with these trips, without your help trips and visits become incredibly hard to organise and we are very grateful. Today you should’ve received the termly curriculum newsletter for your children’s year group. 
This afternoon I have been accompanying some other East Devon Head teachers visiting our local Member for Parliament Neil Parish in Tiverton where we have lobbied on a number of issues, most notably school funding. Mr Parish has pledged to take these concerns directly to Ministers at the Department for Education. 
After school today we have the Year 1 cake sale raising funds for the PTFA. Many thanks to our Year 1 bakers. 
Next week 6CP will visit Honiton Community College for their science workshop and 16 children from across Key Stage 2 will represent the school on Friday in the Honiton Learning Community Quad Kids Athletics. Good luck to our choir who perform in the church next Wednesday evening as part of the Honiton Learning Community singing event. 
Finally, today I received the very exciting news that Littletown Academy has been shortlisted for the award of ‘Innovative use of technology to influence outcomes’ in the Times Educational Supplement national school awards held in London in June. More details on this next week. 
Yours faithfully,
Mr Perkins
Principal 
News from the children –
Welcome to our new reporters for this term: Luke, Tyra, Alex, Jacob, Harry, Demi, Oliver and Bryony and our new editors Natalie and Kaitlyn.   
Nursery
We have been finding out about different dinosaurs and drawing.
Reception 
We have been really excited that we are going to the Zoo.
We have been writing about our Easter holidays.
Year 1
We have been learning to order numbers.
We have been learning about a book called ‘The Woods’.
Year 2
We have been learning about riddles for ice-cream.
We have been learning about inference in reading.
Year 3
We have been to a care home.
We have also been drawing volcanoes using pastels.
Year 4
We have a new topic called ‘Parisians’ 
Year 5
We have a brand new topic called ‘Allotment’. We are very excited.
With this new topic we have been designing our own garden!
Year 6
We are preparing for our SATs.
We also went to HCC to learn about DNA.
Messages
Summer Term reminders
As we have already seen some beautiful and warm weather this week please remember that on warm days children will need a named sunhat and sun cream needs to be applied prior to coming to school. Named water bottles are also welcome to school. When the weather is very hot we will limit outside exposure of the children over the lunchtime period as we did last year.  Any questions please don’t hesitate to get in touch. 
Timid to Tiger course
The Timid to Tiger parenting course we offer via our Student and Family Support team in our Community room has been recognised as being one of the best. We are therefore fortunate enough to be running our 3rd 'Timid to Tiger' course. This 10 week course is aimed at all parents - offering support, advice and shared experiences and information on supporting your child. It will start on May 1st 1.30pm-3.00pm. 
 

New sports club
A free Rounders Club will be starting on Thursday 2nd May 2019 for Year 3 and 4 run by Mrs Davis.
 

Golf Club for Years 5 and 6 will be starting on Thursday 2nd May 2019 run by Mr Conybeare. Your child will have a separate letter.
 

Rounders Club will be starting for Year 5 and 6 on Thursday 2nd May 2019 at lunchtimes from 12.40pm until 1:10pm run by Mr Priddle.
Easter colouring winners
I accidentally omitted the Nursery winner in the previous newsletter. Apologies and congratulations to Amelia in Nursery for winning the Easter egg. 
School events/Dates 
Week beginning 29th April: 
	Monday
	Tuesday
	Wednesday
	Thursday
	Friday

	Year 4 swimming

	6CP to HCC science
	Honiton Learning Community choir event 
	
	KS2 quad kids athletics HCC 
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